
BUS TRANSPORTATION FORM 
Our Lady of the Lake Roman Catholic School 

St. Tammany Parish Public Schools Transportation Department has informed OLL that our K-7 
students will have access to bus service beginning on Thursday, August 10, 2023.   

At this time, we need to determine how many children plan to ride the bus in the morning and 
afternoon.  If you plan for your child to ride a bus this year, please fill out the information 
below.  Please send in a form for each child who plans to ride the bus. 

_________________________________________ __________________ 
CHILD’S NAME  HOMEROOM 

_________________________________________ 
BUS NUMBER or BUS DRIVER’S NAME 

If you do not know the bus number or driver’s name, please contact the school office at 
(985) 626-5678 ext. 4180, or cfecke@ourladyofthelakeschool.org.

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

WILL YOUR CHILD RIDE THE BUS IN THE MORNING?  Yes________ No________ 

WILL YOUR CHILD RIDE THE BUS IN THE AFTERNOON? Yes________ No________ 

__________________________________ __________________________________ 
Parent Signature Date  

PLEASE NOTE:  ALL BUS RIDERS 
MUST HAVE THIS BUS FORM ON FILE. 

Please turn in the completed bus forms 
by Thursday, August 10, 2023. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 


